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Jessie Evans 
Team Leader 
Resource Assessments - Planning Services Division 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Jessie.Evans@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Jessie 

Dendrobium Coal Mine - Modification 8 (DA 60-03-2001 MOD 8) 
Review of Environmental Assessment 

I refer to your email dated 20 June 2018 inviting the Division of Resources & Geoscience 
(the Division) to provide comments on the Dendrobium Coal Mine - Modification 8 
(DA 60-03-2001 MOD 8) (the Project) Review of Environmental Assessment submitted by 
South 32 Illawarra Coal (the Proponent). 

The Division has reviewed the information supplied in relation to the abovementioned Project and 
advises that the proposed modification is a minor addition to existing infrastructure in an area 
already used for this purpose. Therefore, the Division has no further comments in relation to this 
Project. 

For further enquiries regarding this matter please contact: 
Adam W. Banister 
Principal Advisor Assessment Coordination 
(02) 4063 6601 or advisory.services@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely 

Matt Gagan 
Manager Assessment Coordination 
26 June 2018 
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